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BOARD MEETINGS 

 

ARE HELD IN THE MARINA 

CLUBHOUSE EACH MONTH 
 

 
 

NEXT MEETING: 
   

Tuesday, August 11th 

 

Owners are encouraged to attend! 

 

2015 Board Members 
 

Dave Brickley – Commodore 
 

Tony Faresich - R.Commodore 
 

Paul Viscount – Treasurer  
 

David Crowle – Secretary  
 

www.casellcovemarina.com 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Marina Manager 

 

Capt. Dave Phillips 
Sound Marine Solutions 
Office:  203-876-9880 

Cell: 203-496-2667 
Fax:  203-876-1488 

davidp@soundmarinesolutions.com 

 

Is there something you would 
like to be featured in an issue of 

The Cove or on 
www.caswellcovemarina.com?  

 
If so, please contact us with your 

idea or finished product! 
E-mail us @ 

manager@caswellcovemarina.com 
 

 

 

 

KEY FOB ACCESS – GRANTED! 
 

In addition to the gate release buttons added to each dock last 

month, the parking lot gate has been fixed. The problem apparently 

stemmed from a cablevision issue that caused interference with the 

gate communication wire; this has since been remedied.  
 

We have also installed new communication/power lines and a new 

reader, as well as the new cablevision line. The gate issues should 

be a thing of the past for the foreseeable future. If any problems do 

continue with your individual key FOB, please contact the office 

and we will test it then issue you another one if necessary.  
 

Also, due to a few complaints regarding the timer on the clubhouse 

door locks, the old hours of 7:00am-7:30pm have been extended to 

6:30am-9:00pm. After 9:00pm, you will need to use your FOB to 

gain access to the clubhouse. 
 

Thank you to all our members for your incredible patience and 

understanding while we sorted out those pesky technical issues! 

2015 Slip Rentals - Status Update! 
 

We have good news for the Caswell Cove Marina Association 
as a whole! We have had a much more successful year this 

year with slip rentals! After a slow start to the season due to 
the treacherous winter, slip sales and rentals have been up 

and are still getting better. The majority of the slips placed in 
the rental pool have been rented.   7ÈÉÌÅ ÎÏÔ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅȭÓ ÓÌÉÐ 

has been rented at this time, there is still a lot of interest 
regarding the ones available. We are optimistic that more 

people will be joining us for the remainder of the season, so 
please welcome our newcomers and make sure they feel 
right at home here in the Cove! We would all love to see 

those new faces stick around for a while! 

http://www.casellcovemarina.com/
mailto:davidp@soundmarinesolutions.com
http://www.caswellcovemarina.com/
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com
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If you have any comments, concerns, or suggestions regarding the Newsletter or Website, feel free to contact us at 
www.caswellcovemarina.com or contact us @ manager@caswellcovemarina.com.  All issues of the ñThe COVEò 

and the minutes of all Board meetings are available on our website. 

 

Practical Tips on Preparing Your Boat for the 2015 Hurricane Season 
 

Hurricane Season began on June 1st and officially runs to November 30th. Coastal areas on the East Coast of the U.S. bear the brunt of 
hurricanes with high winds, storm surge, waves, and flooding. Boat owners are encouraged to establish a detailed hurricane plan to 

minimize, or better yet, avoid storm damage. Below you will find a few tips to better prepare your boat for a hurricane. 
 

Put your hurricane plan on paper: Writing out a plan can be annoying, and can easily find itself on the bottom of your boating to-do-list, 
but is totally worth it. A hurricane plan should include the following: checklist of procedures to prepare the boat for a storm, list of gear 

and supplies on and off the boat, insurance policy information, emergency contact info if your boat owner cannot be reached, the 
location of alternate vessel storage, and contact information for boat salvage companies. 

 

Review your boat’s insurance policy: Make sure your policy is current and that coverages are sufficient for liability, damage, or loss. 
Once a hurricane warning has been issued, most insurance companies will not allow you to adjust your policy. Also be careful to note 

any cruising grounds your boat may not be covered in during hurricane season.  
 

Prep your boat: Below is a hurricane prep checklist and is worth reviewing as you finalize your vessel’s hurricane plan. Prepping includes: 
 

À Pump bilges dry 
À Charge batteries 
À Secure all hatches and locks on windows, doors, port holes, sea cocks to make boat watertight 
À Empty sewage holding tanks 
À Check AC systems and make sure panels are secure 
À Turn off water and electrical connections 
À Clean filters and any sludge, debris, and obstruction from bilge so rainwater can freely exit the boat 
À Clear self-bailing cockpit drains; close through-hull fittings 
À Set chafing gear where lines will rub against your boat 
À Turn on anchor light and auto bilge pump 

 

Remove the following items: ship papers, fishing equipment, chairs, coolers, loose antennas, dinghies, motors, portable fuel and oil 
storage tanks; roller furling, outriggers, exterior flags, banners, signs, sails, canvases, floats, cushions, and anything else that may fly off 

your boat and cause damage to your boat or boats around you. 
 

Keep your boat safe in the water: If you are storing your boat at a dock, it should be in a snug harbor and secured with additional storm 
lines and fenders. Storm surge is a major problem and 10′ waves or more are common in a hurricane; sea walls may not protect during a 

hurricane. An alternative to docking your boat is mooring or anchoring in an open, less crowded harbor. 
 

Tie down your boat: Tie the boat high on mainland to a sturdy tree or similar object, and attach lines to cleats at a 45 degree; don’t tie 

lines parallel to the bank. Make sure to use enough line to allow for storm surge. 
 

Take before and after photos: Snap as many pictures as you can of your boat before and after the storm. Focus on surrounding 
structures such as dock pilings, trees, and other boats. 

 

Stock-up on supplies: You should have a stockpile of the following supplies: fuel, oil, batteries, battery-operated generator, plywood, 
nails, jack stands, portable radio, pumps, yellow caution tape, duct tape, boat hooks, bottled water, work gloves, trash receptacles, 

anchors, fenders, flashlight, fire extinguisher, chafing gear, first-aid kit, life jackets, tool set, tarps, lines, and anchors. 
 

Make copies of documentation: Laminate copies of your hurricane plan, emergency contact info, driver’s license/ID, insurance policy, 
and ship papers (boat registration and title). 

 

Clean up debris after the storm: Make two piles of debris, one for reusable debris and the other for trash pick-up. During the clean-up, 
watch out for snakes, downed electric lines, wet electronic equipment, leaking gas or fuel, and standing water. 

 
Thank you to dennisonyachtsales.com for this very informative article! 

http://www.caswellcovemarina.com/
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Club Burgees and T-Shirts - Now Available! 
 

Burgees ɀ When you bring your boat in for the season, remember 
to ask our marina manager for a new burgee.  
 

T-Shirts  ɀ Cotton t-shirts are ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÆÏÒ ÓÁÌÅ ÉÎ ÍÅÎȭÓ ÁÎÄ 
×ÏÍÅÎȭÓ ÓÔÙÌÅÓ with  the Caswell Cove Logo on them.  We have 
yellow, white and light blue for the ladies and grey, blue and white 
for the gents. T-shirts are $10.00 ea.    
 

We will  be taking orders for sweatshirts, golf-shirts, jackets, etc, all 
with the Caswell Cove logo. 3ÅÅ ÕÓ ÁÎÄ ×ÅȭÌÌ ÁÄÄ ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÏÒÄÅÒȦ 
 

 
 

 

NEW AND IMPROVED WI- FI!  
 

 

 

The new wireless network name is Beacon 

Caswell Cove Marina . Please call the 

office at 203 - 876 - 9880 or Dave at 203 -

496 - 2667, and we will provide you with 

the Wi - Fi voucher. If you run into 

difficulty connecting to the network, 

please direst all questions to 

support@beaconwifi.com .  Thank you!  

 

Please note that our wireless installer 

stated that marina members may experience a 

slightly spotty signal when inside  their 

vessel due to interference from the boats.  

Pig Roast for the Caswell Cove Marina Members ! 
 

 

NO WAKE ZONE REMINDER! 
 

Please be advised and reminded that the cove is a strict 
“no wake zone.” The channel markers are labeled 6mph 
to give you ample time to slow your speed and come in 
safely. We understand that people are excited to be on 
their boats and start the adventure. There have been 

numerous complaints about people entering and exiting 
the mouth of the cove much too quickly and causing a 
serious wake that subsequently rocks the docks. We 
consider everyone’s safety a priority and urge you to 

keep others in mind as well. Thank you! 

 

Another successful party to start 

off the boating season at Caswell 

Cove Marina! The Pig Roast was a 

wonderful time for everyone who 

came out and weõd like to thank 

you all for participating in 

another memorable event at out 

marina! A very special thanks to 

Roseann Santamaria for all her 

work putting this event together! 

If you werenõt able to make it to 

this party, please make sure to 

keep your schedule open for other 

social events! 

mailto:support@beaconwifi.com
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On Twitter?  
 

Keep up to dat e with Caswell Cove and follow  us on Twitter!  
 

www.Twitter.com/CaswellMarinaCT   

Have a Facebook? 
 

Follow Caswell Cove by clicking òLikeó on our Facebook page! 
 

www.Facebook.com/CaswellCoveMarina 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Presented by Fayerweath er Yacht Club in Bridgeport, Black 

Rock Yacht Club in Bridgeport and Housatonic Boat Club in 

Stratford, the Regatta donated more than $22,000 last year to 

help the St. Vincent's SWIM Across the Sound turn the tide 

against cancer.  Since its inception, the Regatta has raised more 

than $250,000.  Once again, the Top Fund Raising Boat will be 

honored with the Jan Williams Perpetual Trophy at the picnic so 

get your crews, family, friends and co -workers involved.  
 

Sailing will take place outside Black Rock Harbo r and can be 

viewed from St. Mary's by the Sea.  Racing divisions will be 

PHRF Spinnaker, Non -Spinaker and One -Design, under Eastern 

Connecticut Sailing Association ratings (www.eca.net).  
 

In 2015 there will be a Navigator Division for any boat, with or 

wi thout a PHRF certificate.  This is a Non -Spinnaker division 

and ratings will be assigned on a "best effort" basis by the Race 

Committee.  You are encouraged to come out and race in this 

division if you do not have a PHRF certificate but want to 

support the  event.  The top three boats in each division will also 

be honored with memorable trophies.  
 

After the Regatta, a fun picnic, party and silent auction begins 

on the Fayerweather Yacht Club lawn.  

38th Annual  
Sand Sculpture Competition 

 

Saturday, July 25th from 9:30- 3:00pm. 
Walnut Beach, Milford, CT. 

 

Registration begins at 9:30 am with 
building beginning around 10 am. Come 
on down to the Walnut Beach, bring a 

picnic basket, blanket or chairs, enjoy the 
sun and maybe join in on the competition. 

Always a great day, family fun, many 
beautiful sculptures to enjoy. For more 

information call the Milford Arts Council at 
203-878-6647. 

Saturday, July 18, 2015  
 

Fayerweather Yacht Club  

51 Brewster Street  

Bridgeport, CT 06605  

 

A]`ZcfXėFchUfmóg 
 39th Annual Lobster Bake  

The Best Party in Town! 
 

Saturday, July 25th 3:30PM î 7:30PM 
 

Dinner includes twin Maine Lobsters (or steak), 
corn on the cob, coleslaw, wine beer and soda. 

Grab your family and come join us!  
$45 per ticket or $40 per ticket if purchased 

before July 18  
7\]`XfYbógėh]W_YhgėUfYėUjU]`UV`Y  

 

The Milford Rotary supports local scholarships, Beth El 
homeless shelter meals, Boys and Girls Club and other 
local needs, in addition to polio eradication overseas. 

 

For tickets, stop by Milford Photo, or the Milford 
Bank, or www.MilfordRotary.org. 

http://www.twitter.com/CaswellMarinaCT
http://www.facebook.com/CaswellCoveMarina

